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December Birthdays:   December Birthdays: 12/3-Claire Essig,    

                    ENJOY YOUR  BIRTHDAY !!!!! 
 

 
  Programs for December 
December  5th  – Mayor’s Breakfast at 7AM at Auletto’s  $19.00    
December  5th  – Board Meeting at Kemble at 10am      no lunch meeting 
December 12th -  Kathryn Stalter-Allen: Woodbury High School’s Service Learning Program 
December 19th  – Evening meeting  - Christmas party 
December 26th  – No meeting     Enjoy the holiday season with family and friends  
 

 
The Terrific Kids schedule for December is as follows: 
 Thursday, December 12th at 8:45AM – West End School 
 Tuesday, December 17th at  9:00AM – Evergreen School 
 Tuesday, December 17th at  2:PM – Walnut Street School 
    Thursday, December 19th at 8:25AM – Woodbury Heights School 
             Any member who wants to attend on these dates is welcome. 
 

 
Claire reports that we had a successful pizza party for the soccer teams on Saturday November 2nd. We also 
took our St John of God class bowling at the Brunswick Zone in Deptford on November 13th. 
 
Stanley El from the Child Development Center gave us a presentation on the Multimedia Leadership at 
Rowan University. Through Rowan Television Network (RTN) and Rowan Radio 89.7 WGLS FM he has 
local youth producing short videos. They are looking for sponsors in their efforts.  
 
On November 21st Alex Snow from the West Deptford Scout Troop gave us a history of the WWI statue in 
front of Woodbury High School. Cleaning this statue was his Eagle Scout Project. 
 
Chip MacDonald, Chairman of our Poinsettia Committee, says the pick-up dates at Morris Graphics are 
Thursday, December 5th & Thursday, December 12th. Thank you for your support. 
 
Santa will visit the Child Development Center on Wednesday, December 18th at 10:00AM 
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